
KIDS’ KITCHEN
Cooking can be a fun, relaxing activity that the whole 

family can enjoy! We hope you enjoy this week’s kid 

friendly recipes from our parks and recreation staff. 

Take photos of your time together or finished product 

and tag us @vopnc on your social media outlets.

We hope you enjoy these recipes! Happy cooking!



Cheesy Pizza Dip

Ingredients

8 ounces softened cream cheese
1 cup pizza sauce

2 cups mozzarella cheese

½ cup parmesan cheese

Pepperoni slices

Bag of tortilla chips

Directions:

Preheat oven to 350 degrees F.

Mix together cream cheese, parmesan cheese, and 2/3 cup mozzarella cheese.

Spread in casserole dish and top with pizza sauce.

Sprinkle the remaining mozzarella cheese and pepperonis on top.

Bake 20-25 minutes (until bubbly and starting to brown).

Enjoy with tortilla chips. 



Potato Chip Chicken Nuggets

Ingredients

Large bag of potato chips

2 boneless chicken breasts

1 egg

Salt & Pepper

Non-stick spray

Directions:

Preheat oven to 350 degrees F.

Line baking sheet with foil and spray for non-stick spray.

Place chips in a large ziploc style bag and crush chips into crumbs.

Place crumbs in a shallow bowl.

Pat dry 2 boneless chicken breasts and cut into nuggets.

Sprinkle with salt and pepper.

Whisk egg in a bowl and dunk chicken nuggets in egg mixture.

Roll nuggets individually in chip crumbs until covered and place on baking sheet.

Bake for 15-20 minutes, flipping at half way point.

Enjoy!



Marshmallow Cereal Bars

Ingredients

¼ cup of butter

4 cups of miniature marshmallows

5 cups of your preferred cereal

Directions

Melt butter in large sauce pan over low heat

Add marshmallows and stir until melted

Cook 2 more minutes, stirring constantly

Remove from heat

Add cereal

Stir until well coated

Spray your pan and spatula with coating spray

Press mixture firmly and evenly in pan

Cut when cooled

Enjoy!



Now that you have enjoyed our recipes, send your favorite kid friendly recipe to 

our program coordinator Nicole Benbow at nbenbow@vopnc.org for a 

chance to be featured in next week’s Kids’ Kitchen!


